
From: Viviana Vigil
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Save the trees!
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 1:32:02 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear Whittier City Council-

Ye Ole Friendly Towne is made that way in part by those trees!! Please don’t destroy them. I’m all for modernizing
and updating uptown but this is not the way.  Countless movies have been filmed uptown because of the Main Street
USA vibe it denotes. I remember being part of the filming for The Wonder Years back in the 90s.

Don’t make our city look like a cookie cutter outdoor shopping center.

Let’s honor Whittier’s history and keep these trees that line Greenleaf. I’m sure there is some solution other than
destruction.

Sincerely, Viviana Vigil

RECEIVED ON:
Council Meeting:_________________ 
Agenda Item No:_________________

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department

January 23, 2024
01/23/2024
10

mailto:msvivianavigil@gmail.com
mailto:rgarcia@cityofwhittier.org



